
PUBLIC HEARING
The Harvard Select Board will hold a virtual pub-
lic hearing on Tuesday, May 17, 2022, at 7 p.m. 
via Zoom to consider a request from the Harvard 
General Store, 1 Still River Road, to make an 
alteration of their on-premise wine/malt license. 
The hearing is being held in accordance with MGL 
Chapter 138, Section 12. 
Please contact the Select Board office at 978-
456-4100 x312 Monday through Thursday 8 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m. or via email jdoucet@harvard-ma.gov 
for more information or to view the application. 
The Select Board meeting agenda will be posted 
48 hours prior with the remote access information.

Julie Doucet, Executive Assistant
Town of Harvard
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